LPSD State Basketball Plan / Schedule
To be held in Mat-Su Valley Schools

-Teams will travel to Anchorage on March 31st and return April 4th
-two rental vehicles will transport students to their private rental homes in the Valley
-Teams and chaperones will spend their time between the gymnasium and rental house.

Notes
Players and coaches to be tested weekly
Each vehicle should have hand sanitizer and disinfectant wipes
As Possible no entering stores/restaurants, use curbside pickups or delivery
Hand washing frequently
No student check outs during the events
Students may be checked out at the end of the event and return home with parent
Free time activities will be in our rental housing or outdoors
Masks will be used when social distancing is not possible from non team members
Screening will be done each day
Temp check (must be lower than 100.4)
Questions from LPSD screening form

Students will return and follow travel mandates

If students return to school before a 14 day quarantine period students will:
Wear mask at all times

Social distance

Wash hands frequently

Screening twice daily

*If any COVID situation arises the LPSD COVID committee will be notified immediately.



